
On behalf of the Imam and the Board of Directors, IIT wishes

all Muslims and our Community Hajj Maqbool. May Allah

purify you and accept your hearts desire and bring you back

Sahih Salamat. May this Hajj be a healing for the Ummah, a

rejuvenation of Faith and Hope, and a restoration of Peace

and Harmony between all Believers. Ameen


